## Ronald Miranda 1289 Baker St Hillside, NJ 07205

March 13, 2012

Dr. Patrick W. Martin Superintendent Union Board of Education 2369 Morris Avenue Union, NJ 07083

Dear Dr. Martin,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for allowing my daughter, Kiara Miranda, to attend Union Public Schools. She has shown remarkable improvements since joining Kawameeh Middle School, 6<sup>th</sup> grade class. I will like to request one more time that my daughter continues attending Kawameeh Middle School. She would be entering the 2012-2013 academic year in the 7<sup>th</sup> grade.

I know that by continuing in Kawameeh Middle School she will continue to grow academically and have many options available to her. My family and I will like to thank you for all you have done.

Sincerely,

Ronald Miranda

## TOWNSHIP OF UNION PUBLIC SCHOOLS

2369 Morris Avenue Union, New Jersey 07083 (908) 851-6425

## **MEMO**

TO: Ronald Miranda

FROM: Kimberly Gentilcore, Human Resources Manager Num Q

DATE: 3-21-12

RE: Enrollment in Kawameeh Middle School 7<sup>th</sup> Grade

You have requested that your daughter, Kiara, be permitted to attend Kawameeh Middle School for 7<sup>th</sup> grade for the 2012-2013 school year. You have requested this on the basis that you are an employee of the Township of Union Public School District. You informed Dr. Martin that your family does not reside in Union, NJ.

Dr. Martin will recommend to the Township of Union Public School Board of Education at their public meeting on April 24, 2012, that Kiara be permitted to attend 7<sup>th</sup> grade at Kawameeh Middle School for the 2012-2013 school year.

c: Donna Hubbard Jason Malanda

March 30, 2012

2 Danielle Drive Manalapan, NJ 07726

Dear Dr. Martin,

First, we want to sincerely thank you and the board of education for allowing our boys to attend the fine schools of Union. This letter is to serve as our formal request for our sons, Cavan Matthews and Thomas Owen Matthews, to be allowed to attend Connecticut Farms School for the 2012-2013 school year. Thomas Owen will be in the first grade next year while Cavan will be in the third grade. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or concerns. Thank you very much for your consideration in this matter.

Respectfully yours,

Thomas & Terri Matthews